
 
 
 
     

STUDENT ASSEMBLY – UNITA -  8TH MEMBER NOMINATION 
 

 

Dear Student Assembly President 

 

In compliance with the "UNITA UNIVERSITAS MONTIUM" Consortium Agreement signed 

on May 27, 2024; 

In compliance with the "Internal operating regulations of the UNITA Student Assembly", 

particularly in its article 4, paragraph 2 (b); 

In compliance with the "Regulations for the election of student representatives in the 

UNITA Student Assembly",  

I inform you that, on 9th April 2025, CPS – Comitato Partecipativo Studentesco – has 

designated the 8th member of the Student Assembly of the University of Brescia, which is 

 

Alessandro Carozzi. 

 
Best regards,  

 

Linda Anelli 


